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MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 

 

Those members seriously behind with their BSTS subscription will note a number in red 

on the address label of the envelope in which this Newsletter has been sent. If the number 

is a 2 or 3 this denotes that failing any renewal, this will be the last Newsletter they 

receive. 

 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 

Saturday 6 March, 1993, Dr. Paul Nicholls 'The Shroud of Turin after carbon dating', 

Association for Science Education (Humberside & N. Yorkshire Section) at the 

University of Hull. 10am - 12.30pm. [Contact: Mr. D. Fortune, Science Adviser, 

Education Dept., Humberside County Council, Eleanor St., Grimsby DN32 9DU, tel. 

0472 3441221. 

 

Wednesday 10 March, 1993, Dr. Paul Nicholls 'The Shroud of Turin after carbon dating', 

Royal Pharmaceutical Society, Doncaster & District Branch. [Contact any Doncaster 

district pharmacist for the name & address of the local Branch Secretary] 

 

Thursday 10 to Saturday 12 June, 1993, CIELT's 1993 Symposium on the Turin Shroud, 

Further details from 50 Avenue des Ternes. 75017, Paris. 

 

 


